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Re: Refusal of Planning permission of dumping site for Roadstone, Blessington. 

27th July 2005 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the decision to refuse Roadstone, 
Blessington planning permission for a legal dump. 

I, as a Woodleigh resident, and many others in the Blessington community are 
delighted and relieved at the decision. ~ 

Our worries and fears over the safety of the dump have been eased by the EPA 
decision, and we are very grateful for your agency. 

Once again, thank you. 

Best regards, 

Paul Conroy. 
6 Woodleigh Ave, 
Blessington, 
Co. Wicklow 
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Re: Refusal of Planning permission of dumping site for Roadstone, Blessington. 

27th July 2005 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the decision to refuse Roadstone, 
Blessington planning permission for a legal dump. 

I, as a Woodleigh resident, and many others in the Blessington community are 
delighted and relieved at the decision. 

Our worries and fears over the safety of the dump have been eased by the EPA 
decision, and we are very grateful for your agency. 

Once again, thank you. 

Best regards, 

Veronica Conroy. 
6 Woodleigh Park, 
Blessington, 
Co. Wicklow 
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Re: Refusal of Planning permission of dumping site for Roadstone, Blessington. 

27th July 2005 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the decision to refuse Roadstone, 
Blessington planning permission for a legal dump. 

I, as a Woodleigh resident, and many others in the Blessington community are 
delighted and relieved at the decision. 

Our worries and fears over the safety of the dump have been eased by the EPA 
decision, and we are very grateful for your agency. 

Once again, thank you. 

Best regards, 

Derek Conroy. 
6 Woodleigh Park, 
Blessington, 
Co. Wicklow 
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Re: Refusal of Planning permission of dumping site for Roadstone, Blessington. 

27th July 2005 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the decision to refuse Roadstone, 
Blessington planning permission for a legal dump. 

l 
I, as a Woodleigh resident, and many others in the Blessington community are 
delighted and relieved at the decision. 

Our worries and fears over the safety of the dump have been eased by the EPA 
decision, and we are very grateful for your agency. 

Once again, thank you. 

Best regards, 

Donna Conroy. 
6 Woodleigh Park, 
Blessington, 
Co. Wicklow 
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